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Heidi Hartnett <Heidi Hartnett <heihartnett@gmail.com>>
Jan Noriyuki
Suez Investment Plan: Fee Increase Thursday, October 1, 2020 
3:08:12 PM

Hello Jan,
I received an email from Suez regarding their Investment Plan that will increase consumer
water bills 22.3%.  I am asking the Commission to consider that a 22.3% hike is too
aggressive all at one time for consumers. 
State incomes have not increased proportionally with other utility, food, housing, costs, and
this water bill increase will be a large burden on many Idahoans also struggling, especially in
2020-21 due to the business closures and economic crisis related to COVID 19.
Perhaps Suez could profit less on the deal and the rate increase to cover costs of the
infrastructure spread out over a few years.

Thank you for your consideration, 
Heidi N Hartnett
3644 N Rampart St
Boise ID 83704
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From: PUC Consumer Comments
To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: Notice: A comment was submitted to PUCWeb
Date: Thursday, October 1, 2020 4:00:05 PM

The following comment was submitted via PUCWeb:

Name: Lance Roberts
Submission Time: Oct 1 2020 3:54PM
Email: mnlghtsk1@gmail.com
Telephone: 208-221-0802
Address: 12591 W Tevoit ST
Boise, ID 83709

Name of Utility Company: Suez 

Case ID: SUZ-W-20-02

Comment: "I feel that a 22.3% increase is too high of a rate increase especially during this
very tough economic down turn caused by Covid-19. I realized that updates to the water
system are needed and will be helpful, but this is a high rate increase. If this is in part caused
by the fast growth of our community then developers of new subdivisions should be paying
more of a development fee to fund the water system growth."
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